
Rig Riders Meeting Minutes 

November 19, 2016 –The Wet Deck (Livingston, TX) 

Chris Miller (President) 

• Welcomed members and called the meeting to order 

• Held Pledge of Allegiance  

• Reminded everyone to sign attendance sheet and check email and contact information 

• Explanation of email distribution groups (All being anyone who has been a member and Club 

Only being just paid members) 

• Changes will be made to Website so that we do not openly broadcast club information.  

• Check Facebook and emails for information 

• COC patches are available for purchase (See David Lawrence) 

• Patches were made in honor of Jimmy Broussard (See Chris Miller if interested in one) 

• Veterans patches were available and intended for sale 

o Motion was made by Marc Leblanc to give them to Veterans 

o Motion seconded by Dave Godfrey 

o All in attendance voted to approve 

• Copies of Citizen Rule Book available complements of Joe Morris 

• 50/50 tickets being sold  

• Guests in attendance: 

o  Gerald and Leslie Williams (Friend of Brandon Davidson) 

• Prospects in attendance: 

o Thomas Rinald (Thomas voted in as member 18 for 0 against) 

o David Youngblood and Stan Davis (former members) were in attendance and in the 

process of prospecting for membership again 

David Lawrence (Treasurer)  

• Reviewed club financials  

o Bank Balance $11,358 at the end of October  

o Credits of $478 received in November 

o Total Book Balance $11,508 

Tim Callais (Secretary) 

• Reviewed minutes from previous month’s meeting at Papa’s on the Lake 

o Motion to accept by Chris Miller 

o Second by Joe Parks 

• Gave details on the Fall Colors Ride 

 



Brandon Davidson (Ride Committee) 

• Gave details on the Lone Star Rally  

• After meeting group going to the location of Jimmy Broussard’s crash to place a memorial 

Marc LeBlanc (Substituting for Mark Mabile (Sergeant-at-Arms) 

• Safety Moment topics: 

o Gave details of a personal incident that occurred at Lone Star Rally 

o Incidents tend to happen close to home so always pay attention and be aware 

o Wear appropriate gear at all times, you never know when something might happen 

Patty Lenhart and Dave Godfrey 

• Patty gave the group all of the information that she found out regarding the details of Jimmy 

Broussard’s crash and also details about the memorial after the meeting 

• Dave Godfrey read a thank you note from Jimmy’s family to the club 

Phil Kaufman (Nominating Committee Update) 

• Some nominations have been received and they are requesting any more nominations from club 

members 

Dave Godfrey (Christmas Party Committee Update) 

• The venue and date has been set. The party will be held at the Jailhouse Saloon in Old Town 

Spring on December 17th starting at 7:00pm 

Chris Miller (President) 

• Reminder that meeting minutes will go out as draft prior to the next meeting to be reviewed 

and voted on 

• COC meeting coming up December 10th in Rosenberg at The Hill Saloon and Dance Hall. 

• Reviewed status on where we stand with our membership with COC 

• Reminded everyone that we are sponsored by Outcast MC and to look out for them and say 

hello if possible 

• Discussed having another New Year’s Day ride and gave details of the one last New Year’s Day 

• New Business: 

o None 

• 50/50 winner Dave Godfrey 

• Next club meeting will be on December 17th at the Christmas Party 

• January 2017 meeting will be at Papa’s in the Woodlands on January 21st  

• Closing prayer by David Lawrence 


